
 

Welcome Club Alouette members, 

We welcome you to another great season at Club Alouette 2024-2025. 

Last season, we introduced several changes to improve communication and 
management of Club Alouette.  One change has been regarding membership, you can 
now become a member of the club twelve months a year without restriction. In 
addition, if you have guests who live with you, and who are interested in participating 
in club activities, they can, for a fee, become a member for 30 days or less. Of course, 
if your guests simply want to enjoy the facilities offered by the Meadows 
Condominium, outside of club activities, they can do so for free. 

I am proud to announce the addition of four new members to the Board of Directors, 
Christiane Paré Director, Gaétan Dicaire Director, Louise (Loulou) Dorais Treasurer, 
and Lyndia Lefebvre Vice-President. These are volunteers who have proven 
themselves in terms of their commitments for years. We welcome them to the team. 

The success of Club Alouette is based on the participation of all its members in 
organizing activities and events. Several committees will be looking for new talent 
that will bring renewal to the club, be on the lookout for news on the Facebook page. 

On that note, I wish you another great season at the Meadows. 

 

André Guertin 
President 


